Negotiation Meetings, Public Notice

Question:

With the change in law making negotiations open to the public, our district wants to know what the requirements are for
these meetings. Will it be necessary to post notices for these meetings?

Answer:

If a majority of your Board is at the negotiation table then yes, you should post as a special board meeting.
Otherwise, there is no posting requirement. However, just because there is no required posting does not mean you
cannot post. We would advise Districts to determine your meeting schedule and then post that schedule at various
locations. It never hurts to do extra posting and to give extra due process.
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Boise, ID 83707-4797 fax (208) 854-1480 email info@idsba.org
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Ask ISBA is a service of the Idaho School Boards Association. Questions may be published online at www.idsba.org or in ISBA’s quarterly magazine, the SLATE.

DISCLAIMER: The Idaho School Board Association, as a service to its member school districts and school boards, provides general assistance or information regarding issues of administration
related to school districts. However, the Idaho School Board Association and its employees and agents are not legal experts, and are not intending to provide legal advice or services. The Idaho
School Board Association is not a law firm, and should not be considered to legally represent any of its member school districts, their trustees or employees. Any information, advice,
recommendations, or other assistance provided by the Idaho School Board Association to its member school districts, including the member school districts and employees, should not be
considered legal advice, etc. Each member district should retain legal counsel for the purpose of obtaining legal advice, information, recommendations, or other legal assistance, and should not
rely on information or assistance provided by the Idaho School Board Association for any legal purpose. The Idaho School Board Association will not and cannot be held liable for any advice,
recommendations, information, or other assistance provided to its member school districts, and such members should understand that such advice, etc. is provided for general and
informational purposes only. By providing this advice, the Idaho School Board Association is not and does not create any special relationship with its members, other than for the purpose of
providing general information, which should be verified with legal experts.
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